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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 27, 2025, at 
5:30 in person at the Medical Lake City Hall and virtually via Zoom to consider application 
LU 2024-025, a Preliminary Plat, Planned Unit Development, and a Critical Area Review. A 
web link to the Zoom Meeting will be posted on the City’s website www.medical-lake.org 
with the meeting agenda.  The public is encouraged to attend and will have the opportunity 
to speak. If you require special assistance, contact City Hall at 509-565-5000. 

The applicant proposes a 102-unit subdivision at the intersection of S Lefevre St and Green 
Gate Ln. The SEPA environmental checklist has been reviewed and the City expects to 
issue a mitigated determination of non-significance. 

Written comments may be submitted to the Planning Department through 2:00 p.m. on the 
day of the hearing.  Direct comments to Elisa Rodriguez, Planning Department, City of 
Medical Lake, 124 S Lefevre St, Medical Lake, WA.  Phone: 509-565-5019.  E-mail: 
erodriguez@medical-lake.org. For more information, contact the person above. 

 
 
 


